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FALL ‘24 & SPRING ‘25 RUSH

BROTHERHOOD RETREAT

This Spring, we hosted Rush events right in
the front yard of the Delta Tau Delta
house, complete with campfires and a
welcoming atmosphere that brought
everyone together despite the chilly
temperatures. It was a memorable start to
building connections with our future
brothers.

Our Brotherhood Retreat took us to the
stunning Blue Ridge Mountains, where

several inches of snow transformed the
landscape into a winter wonderland.

From snowball fights to fireside
conversations, the retreat strengthened

bonds and created memories to last a
lifetime. It was the perfect escape to

connect and recharge.
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HOUSE UPDATES

DELT SOCIAL EVENT

We kicked off the semester with a
social event at Bar South, where
brothers and friends came
together for a night of connection
and fun. The evening was filled
with great conversations, good
energy, and moments that
strengthened the bonds that
define our chapter, setting the
tone for an exciting semester
ahead.

We're excited to announce updates to the GT
Delts website, showcasing our chapter’s

activities, values, and history. With improved
navigation, event highlights, and ways to stay

connected with brothers and alumni, these
updates strengthen our community and story.

Check out the latest improvements at
www.gtdelts.org!
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More information about the
Centennial Campaign house
renovations will be shared soon by
the House Corporation. Stay tuned
for updates!
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